
CAM meeting October 6, 2020

Zoom meeting
Started 7:03 pm

Roll Call
Colleen Smith
Brian May
Sue Glover
Vanessa O’Connor
Pam Manning

Board Reorganization
Brian May volunteered to be Chair of the CAM Committee.
Sue Glover volunteered to be Vice-Chair of the CAM Committee.
Pam Manning taking notes

Budget/Other Updates
Studio in HHS not in use currently during the school year due to 
Covid-19
Using the COA for some fitness class videos
Currently videotaping town board meetings and facilitating zoom 
meetings
Will start videoing HHS fall sports games soon

Purchased robotic cameras for high school gym so games can be 
streamed lives

Talked about if we have or need a best practices for social media use 
policy

Brian and Vanessa will try and recruit additional committee members

Sue will bring programming notes from prior years - history of CAM to 
the next meeting
Vanessa will research some social media policy and procedures we can 
discuss

Maybe we can plan a survey of the community on what they watch 
and what they would like to see



Currently, we can track the number of viewers on zoom meetings and 
HCTV on-demand viewings but not of the TV channels

CAM meetings will try to be 2nd Monday of every month

Next meeting Monday, November 9th, 7 pm - zoom meeting
Scott will come instead of Colleen for that meeting.

Ended 7:30 pm


